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IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER
BOE Meeting 7:00 PM 3-27-23
PTA Meeting 6:00 PM 3-27-23
Second Grade Field Trip Crayola Factory 3/30/23
Family Skate Night 3/31/23 6-8 PM
Good Friday School Closed 4-7-23
SPRING RECESS SCHOOL CLOSED 4-10 THROUGH 4-14-23

NEWS FROM PRESCHOOL
Happy Spring!

Preschoolers have started a new study about pets and it is keeping them very busy! I think it is
their favorite topic this year. We have been focusing on the characteristics of pets, where pets
live, and how to take care of pets. The new veterinarian and grooming tools in the dramatic
play area have given our little learners the chance to role play and experience first hand how to
take care of pretend pets in our classroom! Future Veterinarians of America! As we study
pets, we will learn concepts and skills in the areas of literacy, mathematics, science, social
studies, and the arts. We will also develop thinking skills as we observe, investigate, ask
questions, solve problems, make predictions, and test our ideas. Sharing stories and pictures
of their own pets has been so much fun! Thank you for help and support at home!
-Mrs. Bradley

PRESCHOOL GROSS MOTOR
The preschoolers are so excited to get back outside and get some fresh air during gross
motor class. We try to get outside everyday and practice all the skills we have been learning.
As the weather becomes nicer, we will start riding on scooters, tricycles and low riding
bicycles. The students will learn all the skills in order to pedal and navigate corners and



obstacles. They will also learn the importance of safety while riding, including wearing
helmets, looking both ways and all riding in the same direction. We can’t wait to get back
outside!

Mrs. Green

FOURTH GRADE NEWS
Fourth Grade News - Hi, I am a fourth grader at Stillwater School. I have Math with
Mrs.Celentano in the morning and it is so fun. We are learning how to add and subtract
fractions and mixed numbers. In ELA, we are writing narratives with Mrs.Maeurer, and it is so
amazing. My narrative is about a girl who has a fear of toes. I love that I am able to be creative
with my ideas. In Social Studies, we are learning about our economy and finishing up our
novel, City of Ember. Our last period of the day is science which is my personal favorite
because we do a lot of experiments. We used a sugar cube to show how rocks are weathered
and then eroded.

Submitted by Cami Carter

FIFTH GRADE NEWS:
5th Grade

In ELA, we have started our Nonfiction Unit. We looked at types of nonfiction, structures of
nonfiction, how to read a nonfiction text and unlocking meaning in unfamiliar vocabulary.
Students will read a variety of nonfiction texts and determine the author’s purpose, main idea,
and summarize information learned. We will be extending our learning about nonfiction texts
to our writing unit where students will create a book about a topic in google slides.
Reminder: Our second “Coffee Hour” book report will be due on Thursday, March 31st!

In math, students are working on dividing fractions. They will be learning how to interpret a
fraction as division of the numerator by the denominator and show quotients as fractions and
mixed numbers. They will solve real-world problems involving division of unit fractions by non-
zero whole numbers and division of whole numbers by unit fractions. A fraction with a
numerator of 1 is a unit fraction. Continued practice with multiplication and division facts will
help students when working with fractions. Students can always log in to Freckle and work on
fact practice at any time!

Mrs. Hoon

FAMILY MATH NIGHT



Third grade families enjoyed another night of Family Math! Parents and children worked
together doing Rainbow Logic and Calculator Paths. Congratulations to Dean Schneider who
won the estimation jar of pretzels. Our last class will be held Thursday, March 27th. 3rd grade
Family Math graduation will occur!

Mrs. Johnson

YEARBOOK NEWS
Attention 6th Grade Students and Families!

We are in the final stages of preparing the yearbook for submission. There are still quite a few
students that have either not submitted a baby picture or are still missing their yearbook
biography submissions. We will be reaching out to the homerooms this week to remind
students to submit their picture and biography!

Mrs. Riva and Mrs. Earley

YEARBOOK SALES
REMINDER:

There are only 7 more days left to order your 2022-2023 yearbook!!!

Our yearbook sale has begun! What better way to remember the 2022-2023 school year than by
purchasing a yearbook. The cost this year is $24! There are two ways you can order. By using
the link below and ordering online or sending in the money to your child's homeroom teacher!
Flyers will be coming home with students next week as well as order forms if you prefer to
send the money into the school. For ordering or payment questions, please contact Kimberly
Williams Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent at 973-383-6635 or email
kimberly.williams@stillwaterschool.net.

Mrs. Earley
https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A09873794

mailto:kimberly.williams@stillwaterschool.net
https://jostensyearbooks.com/?REF=A09873794
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